
OFFICE OF 
PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS

The Office of Professional Standards (OPS) 
investigates or reviews all complaints against 
the LaGrange Police Department and its 
employees, use of force incidents, pursuits, 
conducts internal investigations as assigned by 
the Chief of Police and conducts video 
reviews and performance audits.  

During 2023, there were 49 Response to Aggression  
incidents and two complaints of excessive use of 
force.  Both complaints were investigated and 
unfounded.  

OPS conducted five Internal Affairs Investigations 
involving departmental employees.  Of these 
investigations, four were sustained.  A total of 41 
citizen complaints were received.  Six complaints were 
sustained with a finding of improper conduct by police 
department employees.


